
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 10/17/2011 4:14:32 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Rancho

Sounds fine. Thanks.

Michelle

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 4:07 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Rancho

So apparently Joe Malkin only spoke with Bob Cagen, not Julie. In that conversation they apparently 
confirmed to each other that CPSD and PG&E intend to agree with the POD's proposed fine, and 
agreed to file a joint motion. Joe had offered to draft the motion, which he will circulate to CPSD in the 
next couple of days. It will be short - just a paragraph. At my request, he called Marcel H. at TURN to 
bring Marcel into the loop. Marcel says they havent even discussed the higher fine and weighing in yet, 
I guess because they have been busy on Edison's GRC brief; however, he committed to getting back to 
Joe with TURN'S decision on this "soon".

Given all this, I'm not sure we need a call, but am happy to set one up. How about this: if TURN agrees 
in concept to join the motion, we will circulate the draft to both CPSD and TURN, and we can edit as 
necessary via email. If TURN does not agree to the motion as envisioned in concept, then perhaps 
we'll want to have a call. Does that work for you?

Trina
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